
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Southville Red Cross Youth Hosts Successful 
Blood Donation Drive 

Las Piñas City, October 10, 2024 - Southville International School and Colleges (SISC) Red 
Cross Youth, in collaboration with the Philippine Red Cross - Muntinlupa Chapter, successfully 
organized a blood donation drive last October 10, 2024, as part of the school's 34th Year 
Anniversary celebration. 

Held at the Lux Hall, the event garnered overwhelming support from the SISC community, with 
nearly 30 individuals generously donating blood. The initiative aimed to address the ongoing 
need for blood supply in local hospitals and to promote the importance of blood donation as a 
selfless act that can save lives. 

The SISC Red Cross Youth, composed of dedicated students, played a crucial role in mobilizing 
volunteers, coordinating with the Philippine Red Cross, and ensuring the smooth execution of 
the blood donation drive. Their passion for humanitarian service and commitment to making a 
positive impact on society were evident throughout the event. 

The successful blood donation drive highlights the strong partnership between SISC and the 
Philippine Red Cross. It also underscores the school's dedication to fostering a culture of 
compassion, empathy, and social responsibility among its students. 

 

By organizing such events, SISC empowers its students to become active citizens and make a 
meaningful difference in their communities. 


